Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/5/2021 9:29:00 PM

First name: Kelley

Last name: Wolfe

Organization:

Title:

Comments: The AML proposed is far too low and livestock needs to be adjusted so there is more of a balance
between livestock and wild horses.

There are many wild horses outside of the territory boundary and the forest service should put their efforts into
relocating the wild horses inside the boundary.

As a Nature Photographer | am aware that these wild horses in the Onaqui Herd Management Area (HMA) of
Dugway, Utah are very popular and loved.

In so many ways they are our legacy and it is our duty and responsibility to protect them.



